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For the attention of the Managing Director and Quality Manager 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Scope/Applicability: 
All suppliers within the Rolls-Royce aerospace supply chain. 
 
 
Introduction: 
DIN EN 9100 requires Rolls-Royce to make available the latest identification and revision level of 
specifications, drawings, process requirements, inspection/verification instructions and any other relevant 
technical data to our suppliers. This is to ensure that our suppliers operate to the latest revision of 
component definition, in line with the latest Rolls-Royce statement of work. To enable you to comply with 
this requirement we will upload a drawing report, including the current drawing revision level, on the Global 
Supplier Portal (GSP) on a quarterly basis.  
 
The report will cover component definitions for Rolls-Royce Deutschland (RRD) and Rolls-Royce United 
Kingdom (RRUK) engine programs. For Rolls-Royce North America (RRNA) engine projects the details will 
be submitted as usual via the Supplier Management Team (SMT) contacts and as part of the purchase 
document.  
 
All suppliers within the Rolls-Royce aerospace supply chain are required to carry out a regular review and 
verification of the drawing and revision level to ensure they are operating to the latest drawing status.  
 
 
Action Required: 
Suppliers are requested to check the latest revision level listed in the drawing report, available now through 
the Rolls-Royce Global Supplier Portal in the section “Global Standards and Specifications”(go directly to 
the list by clicking here). If you should have any queries following this activity please follow them up with 
the relevant SMT or your usual Rolls-Royce purchasing point of contact. 
 
 
 
NTS Category:     Authorised by: 
 
General Information / Communication  Maico Kollof 
      CSME Supply Chain Development Executive and 

Director of Procurement 
 
 
Caroline Chambers 

      Executive Vice President – Purchasing Supply Chain 
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